Nedioh Date - 26.07.23

The college has
e K .
Saturday of every mOntE Observing ECO-FRIENDLY DAY on the first

Since June 2023 to promote eco-friendly habits.

The date for the THIRD |
‘ ECo. Y for the month of AUGUST
05.08.2023 (first SatUrday?o FRIENDLY DAY fo 10 s

Only bicycles will be Permitteq to access the college premises on that day.

No fossil fuel-powereq Vehicles will be permitted to access the college

premises on that day unjegs there is a medical emergency or administrative
reason.

Members of t_he Nature Ciyb (taking help from the office) are directed to
actively participate in the implementation of the aforementioned event.

This is for general information to all concerned.
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